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Season 2022/2023
Consent for photography/video recording
Dear Secretary,
Please complete this consent form as shown below and return to Sean and Matthew as soon as possible.
I consent to the capturing and use of photographs and video recordings taken of my club (players, management, committees and anyone who is involved within the club). 

By signing this form, I give permission for England Deaf Football to use the photographs or recordings in or on:

· The internet including social media.

· Publications and promotional materials including reports, fliers, and posters.

· Other channels used to promote the work of England Deaf Football to and/or its partners.

For player under 18, please let England Deaf Football know and get their parents/guardian to sign the consent form on a separate form.

I acknowledge that my player, management committee may withdraw their consent at any time by contacting England Deaf Football to let them know not to use the photos or recordings anymore.

Shall you need more clarification or questions, please contact England Deaf Football’s media officer via mediaofficer@englanddeaffootball.co.uk
Secretary name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________
Secretary’s Signature: _____________________________________________________________________________________
Club: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________
Date: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________
Yours in Football
England Deaf Football
